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Comments: We have precious few places left that are undeveloped. Mining companies have notoriously polluted

all over Idaho &amp; have been able to get out of cleaning up their activities. I feel that allowing another mining

company so close to a gorgeous river that so many people use for recreating will destroy another place with

tailings. Please do not allow another mine in a pristine place. I hike past old mines that are now in Wilderness

areas &amp; the amount of environmental degradation is extremely evident. A new mine in Idaho is not what we

need right now. Especially next to such an amazing river. Lets not pollute more of our rivers and gorgeous

places. Thanks. 


